
 
 
 
 
 
 

Secretary Report Fall 2013 
 

 
 
 
 
Everything is operating smoothly.  Everyone continues to submit 
their bills and checks for deposit in a timely manner.   
 
There have been two (2) electronic motions presented from the 
time of the Spring, 2013, AIS Board Meeting.   
 
Listing of electronic motions addressed: 
 
"Motion to approve Jody Nolin as Chair of Intellectual 
Properties Committee" 
 
The motion passed with 13 YES votes and 0 NO votes. 
 
"Motion to shrink wrap IRISES" 
 
The motion was tied with 9 YES votes and 9 NO votes.  Therefore, 
President James Morris cast the deciding vote which was YES so 
the motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Michelle Snyder 
AIS Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


